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Feel Amazing In Respectful Fairfield, Inspiring and Encouraging Learning and Development

Dear parents / carers,

As we approach what would normally have been the Easter holidays, | must say 'well
done' for the great work you are carrying out online. All teachers are amazed by your
enthusiasm and ability to keep up with the work they are setting, and enjoy seeing how
well you are doing. Well done also to parents who are supporting you.

If you are still having trouble accessing google classroom please email the school.

With all this enthusiasm, | can see that some of you (including teachers) are working all
hours of the day! So | must remind you that it isimportant to still keep school work to the
hours of the school day. Also, with the 'Easter Holiday' starting next week, | have asked
teachers to stop setting work for the 2 weeks, but to give links to websites that you can
access fun activities to do. The next 2 weeks will be a time to really focus on enjoying time
with your family, and that also applies to the staff at school.

We have had a provision for keyworker families at Fairfield over the past 2 weeks, to
ensure that parents are still able to carry out essential work during this time. The Vale
have now changed this provision to 'Hubs' and we are relocating to Victoria School, where
Fairfield, Victoria, Albert and Bute Cottage keyworker children will be cared for by staff
from all the schools over the coming weeks.

Therefore, if you wish to contact us at school regarding any query, please do not phone as
we will not be there to answer. Email the school or for queries about work you can
message teachers directly through google classroom.

| would also like to say a big hello to year 6 children, who | know have found this situation
very upsetting due to the impact on their final months at Fairfield and events such as
Stackpole. We will endeavour to arrange a 'Leaver's Event' for when we are able to, so be
assured you will have the opportunity to celebrate your time at Fairfield together.

In order to ensure the wellbeing of all children and families during this difficult time, we
ask that either parents or children make contact with their teacher once a week through
google classroom. If we don't hear from you we will make contact to ensure everyone is
safe and well, and if any support is needed.

Wishing all of Fairfield Community a safe time ahead. Diolch for all your support, which is
greatly appreciated.
Ms Lewis and all Fairfield Staff
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